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August 28, 2024 
 

To: All Presiding Elders:  

We are fast approaching our 2024 North Eastern Episcopal District (N.E.E.D.) Leadership 
Training Institute.  Our leadership team has assembled a power-packed schedule of 
empowering and insightful presentations focusing on “EVANGELISM,” Isaiah 62:10.   

Every component of this summit is designed to provide practical tools for “EVANGELISM” that 
will change individuals enhance ministries and grow congregations. 

Our Leadership Conference officially opens on Thursday, November 7th, and runs through 
Saturday, November 9th. It will be held at Cross Street AME Zion Church, 440 West St, 
Middletown, CT.  The venue for the breakout rooms will be at Cross Street and the Wadsworth 
Mansions.  The Wadsworth Mansions venue is located at 421 Wadsworth Street, right around 
the corner from Cross Street. We plan to secure church vans to assist with travel from hotels 
and the Wadsworth Mansions. 

Each Church is asked to register with $200.00.   The registration from your church will cover 
everyone who attends from your church.  Please follow these instructions: 

1. The Presiding Elders will have the churches mail registration to their District Treasurer 

2. The District Treasurer will mail one check to the Leadership Conference Treasurer 

3. The Conference Treasurer will write one check to NORTH EASTERN EPICOPAL DISTRICT 
(NEED).   The deadline to receive your registration checks Friday, October 25, 2024. 

Mail checks to: Rev. Dr. Alford Carson 
 515 N. Broadway 
  Yonkers, NY  10701 

 

You will find enclosed information regarding the hotels in the area and their rates. 

Do not hesitate to contact us if we can assist you in any way:   
      Presiding Elder Blue (405-821-1333)         Rev. Dr. Wallace Noble (334-207-3588). 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

Rev. Derrill A. Blue  
        Dean 

Rev. Wallace L. Noble  
   Assistant Dean 

Bishop George D. Crenshaw 
       Presiding Prelate 

 

 



 

Recommended Hotels for North Eastern Episcopal District event held at 
Cross Street AME Zion Church, Middletown, CT 

Group Hotels 
Courtyard Hartford-Farmington 

1583 Southeast Road 
Farmington, CT  06032 
Phone  860-521-7100 
20 minutes from Cross Street AME Zion Church 
Group rate: King  $149 and Double $159 per night 
Booking Link 
https://www.marriott.com/events/start.mi?id=1724328283719&key=GRP 

 
Hilton Garden Inn Hartford South/Glastonbury 

85 Glastonbury Blvd 
Glastonbury, CT 06033 
Phone:  877-782-9444 
20 minutes from Cross Street AME Zion Church 
Group rate: $139 per night, King or Double 
Booking Link:  https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/bdlghgi-need-
079b831a-c71d-4b9e-ae06-6340998758b4/ 

Courtyard Hartford Cromwell 
4 Sebethe Dr. 
Cromwell, CT 06416 
860-635-1001 
13 minutes from Cross Street AME Zion Church 
Group rate: $149 per night, King or Double 
Booking link:  https://www.marriott.com/event-reservations/reservation-
link.mi?id=1724352357025&key=GRP&guestreslink2=true 
 


